
We will be collecting pharmaceuticals at the Harris 
County Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) Collection 
Facility on April 28th, between the hours of 10 a.m. and 
2 p.m.  This is the only day we will be collecting these 
items.

Please note:

HHW items will also be collected during these hours.  If 
you have any questions please call 281-560-6200.

Thank You.

For more
information,
please visit

www.DEAdiversion.usdoj.gov

Please visit www.DEAdiversion.usdoj.gov
or call 800-882-9539 

for a collection site near you.

Turn in your unused or expired medication 
for safe disposal at the

Harris County 
Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) Facility 

6900 Hahl Road, Houston, 77040 
Saturday, April 28th, 2018 

10 a.m. – 2 p.m.


